IRLAM AND CADISHEAD COMMUNITY COMMITTEE - SPECIAL MEETING
Irlam Community Centre

Locklands Lane

Irlam

18th October, 2007




Meeting commenced:
7.00 p.m.
"
ended:
8.50 p.m.
PRESENT:
Christine Hudson - in the Chair

Councillors Liz Hill, Joe Kean and Roger Lightup

William Brock - Friends of Irlam Train Station

Brian Myles 

} Council Governor (Hope Hospital) for Irlam and 
Barbara Tynan
} Cadishead/Local Resident


Ann Cavanagh - Poorlots Allotments and Leisure Society


Gladys Marshall - Over 50s Group


Jean Dodd - Mossland Health Walks


Debbie Kemp - Primary Care Trust


Reeta Sheehy 
} Local Resident


Roy Waters

}


K. Burrows

}


M. Froggatt

}


Saeed Ali

}


Lynn Brown

}


OFFICERS PRESENT:


Ursula Sossalla-Iredale - Neighbourhood Manager


Nikki Park - Senior Committee Administrator

53.
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillors Jim Hunt, Roger Jones and Keith Mann, and Christine Lunn, Mrs. Cherry, and Chris Trueblood.

54.
COMMUNITY ACTION PLAN
The Neighbourhood Manager circulated the draft Community Action Plan for Irlam and Cadishead 2008/09, which had been produced, following wide consultation with the community.

Discussion ensued with regard to the objectives detailed within the draft Community Action Plan, and it was agreed that the following amendments would be incorporated:-
· Reference 3.6 - To delete ‘ice-skating’, and substitute ‘inline skating’.

· Reference 6.3 - To include the provision of a Farmers Market.

· To include within Item 7 - A City That is Good to Live In, the provision of safer cycling.

· Reference 7.6 - To include (a) removal of overgrown shrubbery and fly tipping along the woodland walk, between Rosebank and Essex Gardens, and (b) the need for maintenance to the woodland at the top of Merlin Road.

· Reference 7.12 - To include the need to build social housing.


RESOLVED:
(1) THAT the draft Community Action Plan for Irlam and Cadishead 2008/09 be approved, with the inclusion of the items listed above, to be circulated to all directorates/partners for comments, and for them to identify appropriate resources.




(2) THAT it be noted that with regard to the comments raised in relation to the provision of a Midwife Unit, Barbara Tynan had agreed to raise this issue, at the next Salford Royal Governors’ meeting, and that if further information was requested, an item be placed on the agenda for a future meeting of the Community Committee.




(3) THAT a representative from Adult Learning, be invited to attend a  future meeting of the Community Committee, to address the concerns raised with regard to the lack of adult evening classes available in the area.
55.
GOOD NEWS

RESOLVED:
THAT it be noted that the Irlam and Cadishead Community Committee, and the Parks and Open Spaces Sub-Group, had been nominated and shortlisted for a national award for greening issues.
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